WELLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

Where every child is known, valued and cared for.

TUESDAY 16TH NOVEMBER 2021

FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK 2021

It was great this week to see us all settle into a routine.

Sticking to routines and our set areas, along with following Department of Health advice is serving us well.

If you are unsure of your own personal circumstances, please contact the school.

We are treading cautiously with functions and having people on site. The Year 6 farewell, at the moment, is a pupil only event.
The Presentation Day will also be held at school on the 10th December. At this stage, no parents will be able to attend.

Works of the Top Ash got underway last week. Along with some extra COLA areas we will soon have a new sports court.

Our new bell system is continuing to be refined. It plays music and can relay messages. It is a big improvement on the hooters.
All staff are currently writing reports. These will be out on time this year.

We are still asking for your support to complete the following survey:

Tell Them from Me (TTFM) is a tool that our school uses to hear from you, the parents and carers. It offers an opportunity for you to give us information to
guide WPS on how to improve our school as students return into face-to-face learning.

Please open the survey using the link below. The survey shouldn’t take you very long. http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/wello2820 it is open until the 28th
November.

The canteen remains closed to over-the-counter purchases. Recess and lunch are to be order on Flexi-schools where possible. For students not on the app
classroom teachers will collect orders.

We are being asked to ensure that we can contact every family via email. Can you please update these records for us?

Working together, as we are, will continue to keep our children and staff safe. | thank you for your continued support.

DARRYL THOMPSON
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Waiting list forms can be accessed
from the Public School main office,

or if you would like more
information please call 6845 4080.
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Remembrance Day 202!
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GooD HYGIENE
FOR STUDENTS AT SCHOOL

We all have a responsibility to look after each other in our school
community so we need to follow safe hygiene practices to stop the
spread of diseases.

What you need to know and do;

Clean your hands with sanitiser or wash your hands
with soap for 20 seconds before, during and after school.

~A ~.
= Always keep a safe distance from adults.
§

22
ima Avoid contact activities or contact games with
other students.

“Eg Practice good coughing and sneezing etiquette (cough
or sneeze into a tissue or your elbow. Bin the tissue and wash
your hands with soap for 20 seconds).

=~ Wash your hands before breaks and eating or
preparing food.
.\ *
&7 "% Do not share food, clothing items (such as hats), or
equipment (personal or school). Don’t bring toys or items to
school.

Ok

@ Avoid touching your face (eyes, nose and mouth)

Reminders -

Lost property is now located in Aqua classroom in C Block before and after school
only.

Ensure all your children’s property is clearly labelled

Please advise the school office if your contact detail change.

School contribution fee is $50 each family.
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